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With respect to the above subject. 

I do not support this proposed extension due to the Covid related figures recently released
by the Australian Bureau of Statistics. 
These figures lay bare the truth of the misinformation campaign being waged by the media
and State politicians. 
Covid is far less severe than what has been claimed (especially this Omicron variant) and
an extension of the Emergency Bill cannot be justified. 

Regards

Lloyd Webb 
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